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Family Law Division Opens Application Process For  
 

Pro Bono Services List- Servicemember Civil Relief Act   
 

The Family Law division of Orange County Superior Court has opened the application 
process to establish a list of available counsel for appointment of pro bono services per 
the Servicemember Civil Relief Act (SCRA). The application process will close 
February 16, 2024. Please see the attached Information Sheet and Declaration form for 
further details.  
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